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Brandon Hatch	
Executive Director
DATE___________



Dear ___________,

I am writing to inform you that __________ is no longer working at Davis Behavioral Health.   If you would like to continue therapy with DBH, please contact me at 801-773-7060, and we will get you scheduled with another therapist.   You are also welcome to contact our crisis services at the same number if you have an urgent need.  Crisis services are available 24-hours a day, seven days a week.

We understand that changing therapists can be a difficult process. Davis Behavioral Health is committed to helping you address your treatment needs and working with you in the recovery process.   

Sincerely,










Dr. Noel Schenk
Medical Director

Kristen Reisig
Clinical Director

Ryan Westergard
Chief Financial Officer

Tim London
Human Resources Director



Shelly Tanner
Corporate Compliance Officer
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